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Extraordinary Summers for Girls 
Winter 2016/2017 
 
Dear Fernwood Cove Parents, 
 
Happy New Year! This is your Fernwood Cove Parent Resource Book for Summer 2017.  We hope 
that you find it helpful in keeping track of all the information you will need to plan and prepare 
for your daughter’s summer Camp experience at Fernwood Cove.   
 
Overview of the Parent Resource Book  
The Parent Resource Book is an important reference tool for all parents, whether it is your first 
summer or you have been with us for several summers; policies and procedures do change and 
we want to make sure you have the most current information.  
 
This book is divided into six sections: Policies, Travel, Packing, Program Offerings and Visiting 
Day.  The front pocket holds important forms and information that needs to be reviewed prior 
to your daughter’s arrival at Camp.  The back pocket holds the Amerasport catalog from which 
you may choose to purchase uniform items and Camp supplies.  
 
To stay on track with submitting forms and payments please refer to our Easy Reference Check 
List found the inside cover of this book.  If you need more in-depth information on a topic, 
please refer to the appropriate section in this book.  
 
Please carefully review our Policies section as it covers important topics such as emails, 
packages, bunking etc. The sections following contain information regarding travel, 
accommodations, uniform, visiting day and a description of Fernwood Cove’s Program offerings. 
Please spend some time reviewing the updated program section.  
 
What if I lose a form or need a duplicate? 
Most forms can now be found and completed online.  If you should misplace any of the forms, 
simply go to the Fernwood Cove website at fernwoodcove.com and click “Parent Login” - login 
using your email address and password.  If you have forgotten your password, simply email us 
at cove@fernwoodcove.com  
 
What if I need more information? 
Please call with any additional questions or if you need further guidance. As Camp approaches, 
we will also be sending several mailings to your daughter; including but not limited to her Cove 
Pal and activity choices for the first week of Camp. 
 
We look forward to spending a great summer with your daughter(s)! 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Jim, Beigette, Caroline, Alicia, Mel & Noel 
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